
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events in the Community 

Far East Broadcasting’s Friendship Dinner – March 23, 2017 @ 

6:30pm at Grace Mennonite Church, Winkler.  The guest speaker is Bat 

Tuvshintsengel, Director of Mongolian Ministries.  Dinner is complimentary 

but reservations are required. 

Youth for Christ Fish Fry – Come join us March 25 @ 6pm at the 

Morden Mennonite Church for amazing food, a glimpse of what is 

upcoming for YFC in Morden, as well as a chance for us to say thank you 

for your ongoing partnership in prayer and finances.  Please note there is 

only one seating.  For info call 204-822-8085. 
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Worship in Singing 

– Praise Team 

Welcome & 

Opening Prayer – 

Gerry Hoeppner 

Announcements & 

Offering 

Worship in Singing 

Children’s Item – 

Jeremy Weber 

Message –            

Morris Vincent 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & 

Benediction 

From the Music Director 

An Easter Choir is being planned for Easter Sunday morning with practices 

on the two Mondays prior to that Sunday – April 3
rd

 and 10
th

.  If you’re 

interested in singing in the choir, would like your music ahead of time, or 

have any questions at all, please don’t hesitate to come talk to me.  

Looking forward to singing together!   

In case you’re unaware, our church annually purchases a licence to a 

website that has access to thousands of songs.  Not only does this website 

allow users to print off many different songs, it gives the option to change 

the key of the song, print chords, or lyrics...etc.  If you’re involved in 

serving in the area of music at Glencross, and feel you could benefit from 

having access to this website, please come talk to me and I’ll email you an 

invitation to the site.  - Rosemarie Friesen 

Pastor Trevor is looking to borrow a vehicle for weekend 

March 24-26 to attend the EMMC youth leader retreat at Red 

Rock Bible Camp.  If you can help, please speak to him after 

the service. 

 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


 

This Week 

Monday, March 20 

7pm – Jr. Youth Bible Study @ Glencross 

Tuesday, March 21 

7:30pm – Sunday School Staff Appreciation Dessert                   

Night @ church.  Join us for desserts, fellowship, and 

encouragement!  *Sign-up sheet is in the foyer, but please still 

come even if you forgot to sign up!** 

Wednesday, March 22 

Sr. Youth @ the River (inter youth group worship event).  Meet 

7:15pm @ Winkler Bergthaler Church (252 6
th

 St, Winkler) 

Thursday, March 23 

7:30pm - Men’s Fellowship Weekly Floor Hockey Night meets 

in the Fellowship Hall.  All men are welcome.  If needed, 

hockey sticks are available.  Just bring clean, non-marking 

shoes. 

Friday, March 24 

7pm – Glencross Annual Mission Sale.  Please bring a finger 

food snack to share. 

Saturday, March 25 

7:30pm - Common Ground worship night @ the Warehouse – 

Morden Youth for Christ. 

 

 

 

Next Sunday 

Message – Dallas Block – Rock Solid Refuge 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming Up @ Glencross 

Sunday, April 2 - Soup & Pie noon Lunch.  Please bring enough 

pie for your family.  Group 2 set & serve.  Group 3 clean-up.  There 

is an opportunity to sign up to help prepare soup on Saturday 

morning @ 9am. 

Leadership Development Workshop – Dates: Thursdays - April 

13, 20, and 27.  Time: 7:00-10:00pm.  Cost: $50  This workshop is 

designed for those in leadership positions as well as for potential 

leaders.  Darrell Kehler from our Conference Office will be coming to 

Glencross to lead the workshops.  Please sign up on the sheet in the 

foyer.  Deadline to sign up is Sunday, March 26.  

Easter Services 

- Good Friday Service/Communion on Friday, April 14
th
 at 

10am 

- Easter Sunday:  There will be no Sunday School on Easter 

Sunday.  Brunch – Time: TBD; Worship service at 10:40am. 

 

 

 

 

Common Ground is a community event in Morden where Young 

Adults can come together for fellowship and to grow in their Christian 

faith.  All Young Adults are welcome.  For more info contact  Sheldon 

Penner. 

Due to the shortage of parking space in our 

 parking lot, we are asking everyone to be mindful 

 of this and try to park in a way that utilizes all  

available spaces.  Also, please leave the handicap  

spaces for those who need them.  We thank everyone for their 

patience, as once the snow is gone, we will be removing some 

trees to create more parking.  We will enlarge the handicap 

parking area as well.   - B&A Board 


